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Announcement: The Connecticut Promoting Interoperability Program will 
no longer support the Electronic Clinical Quality Measures (eCQM) Option 
for Program Year 2019 
 
The Connecticut PI Program is no longer able to offer EPs the option to submit CQM 
data electronically.  This change will be effective beginning in program year 2019.  EPs 
will need to report all CQM data directly into the Medical Assistance Provider Incentive 
Repository (MAPIR) system. 

For more guidance on eligibility and program requirements, please visit the MSLC 
website. 

 
 
For more information: 
 MSLC Supporting Documentation Page 
 CMS PIP website  
 DXC MAPIR login   

 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact Information: 
 
Call: 1-855-716-9376                  

Email: CTMedicaidPI@mslc.com  
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